
Roadworks  in  Edinburgh  this
week

There are quite a lot of roadworks in the
capital at the moment but EdinTravel are
keeping them all on their list which they
have share with us.
Next week on 1 March 2020 there will be street closures in the
city  centre  to  allow  cyclists  and  pedestrians  free  space
without vehicles. If you spot any that are not on the list
then do let us know!
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